
Should I sign my child up for camp? Check out some 
of our advice and rules below. 
 

These camps are designed to be “drop-off” camps. If your child isn’t comfortable being 
dropped off for a camp, you would probably enjoy our walk in painting during our regular 
hours. We will not make exceptions for parents to stay.  

You will be asked when you arrive to fill out our release form, which can also be found on 
this page. This will include a photo release, food allergies and your phone contact 
information. You are welcome to print it out and bring it with you to camp.  

We will not issue refunds for these camps. Please understand that the space is extremely 
limited. Please only sign up if you plan to attend, not to hold a spot. We will not give credit 
for another camp, or studio credit, but you are able to “gift” your spot to another child 
(friend). These camps are intentionally small which makes it impossible to move your child 
to another camp.  

We will not tolerate rude or disruptive behavior. You know your child best, but we will not 
hesitate to call and have them picked up if they are having behavior issues. These camps 
are designed for kids who love art, if they don’t, they will be bored. Our projects will take 
time and patience.  

Please don’t hesitate to send a question, we are always happy to answer them.  

 

                                                                                                                                      

Jackie 

 


